
 
 
 
 

August 7, 2020 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street, S.E. 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
RE: Supplemental Filing of Advice No. 19-34, UE 370 Schedule 122, Renewable 

Resource Automatic Adjustment Clause 
 
Portland General Electric Company (PGE) submits this supplemental filing pursuant to 
Oregon Revised Statutes (ORSs) 757.205, 757.210 and 469A.120, and Oregon 
Administrative Rules (OARs) 860-022-0025 and 860-022-0030, for filing proposed tariff 
sheets associated with Tariff P.U.C. No. 18. PGE originally filed Advice No. 19-34 on 
December 3, 2019 with a requested effective date of September 1, 2020. In the original 
filing, PGE indicated the current forecast and contracted online date of Wheatridge 
Renewable Energy Farm would be December 31, 2020, and that the facility could 
potentially come online as early as September 1, 2020. 
 
The purpose of this supplemental filing is to extend the effective date to October 5, 2020. 
PGE understands that an Order in UE 370 is expected around September 25, 2020. Once 
the Commission has issued an Order, PGE will then submit a compliance filing with 
revised Schedule 122 prices and the Attestation that the Wheatridge Renewable Energy 
Farm is online. 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this filing to Greg Batzler at (503) 464-8644 or me 
at (503) 464-8954. 
 
Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email address 
pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com 
 
 Sincerely, 

 
\s\ Robert Macfarlane 
 

 Robert Macfarlane 
 Manager, Pricing & Tariffs 
 
 
cc: UE 370 Service List 

Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street · Portl and, Ore. 97204 
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